
                                                          
 

 

 
 

 

Monday 13th March 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

Hornbill class will be walking to Waterstones, in Canterbury, on Monday 20th March. We 

welcome all parents that can to join us for this trip. 

If you would like to join the trip, please inform Mr. Cullen before the day – through either 

Class Dojo or the school office. 

 

We will be leaving school at 1:10pm (you will need to be at school for 1pm if you are 

joining) and returning to school around 2:30. 

 

We are delighted to have the opportunity from the bookstore to all be able to go together to 

spend our World Book Day tokens. Each child will receive a voucher from their teacher 

when they are at the store, which they will be able to exchange for a book. 

 

Our trip is near to the end of the tokens offer, so they may be running out of the selected 

books. The token can also be exchanged for £1 off the price of any other book (over £3). So, 

if you would like your child to bring money as well – tell them to hand this to Mr. Cullen 

when they arrive at school. 

 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Mr. Cullen 

 

Pilgrims’ Way 

Primary School 
Pilgrims’ Way, Canterbury, Kent, CT1 1XU 

Telephone: 01227 760084  

Email: office@pilgrims-way.kent.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Miss AM Middleton 
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